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#DoingWhatOurCustomersAsked

As part of our commitment to provide the highest level of service 
to our customers, over the coming months EMWD will be rolling 

out changes in communications that are designed to better deliver 
information and strengthen our organizational identity including: 

An updated EMWD logo that's easier to read and will help ensure 
our facilities, vehicles and employees are more 

readily identifiable within our communities.
Communications that are aligned with our Board-adopted 

guiding principles so customers will be better informed 
about our management and investments in  

critical infrastructure and services.

We are committed to better serving our communities 
both today and tomorrow.


